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HI,

I’'ve CCed Jacky Pendleton as her name is on the planning application as County Councillor

My only comment is to ask why has the opportunity not been taken to replace the Littlehampton
and Bognor Regis residential recycling sites with a properly sized and fully accessible site at Ford.
To do so would mean:
a. Proper access for larger vehicles and those with trailers like myself — | am forced to go to
Chichester.
b. Massive reduction in transport vehicles and costs as there would be no requirement to
transfer waste from those sites to this new site.
c. Remove traffic congestion which currently occurs on Shripney Road and around the
Littlehampton allotments
d. Ajoined up service for the southern part of the county

Regards,

Jerry Hone
Yapton



